
Sailing Instruction Amendment #1 – Issue at 9:22pm on September 24, 2021 

In accordance with ISSA Procedural Rule 2.5(a) the Regatta Chairman (Michael Segerblom) waives the 
requirement to wear a Team Uniform (Pinnie) for the PCISA 2021 Single-handed District Championships. 
Competitors shall NOT be penalized for not complying with ISSA PR 2.4 at this event. 


